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Eastern Bird Banding Association. 
Territory: Ontario, New York, New Jersey, Delaware, Pennsylva- 

nia, Maryland, Virginia, West Virginia and South At- 
lantic States. 

Mrs. J. E. B. Webster, Secretary. 
16 Davis Place, East Orange, N. J. 

Inland Bird Banding association. 
Territory: The Mississippi Valley from the Appalachian Mountains 

to the Rocky Mountains, including the Canadian Prov- 
inces of Manitoba. Saskatchewan and Alberta. 

Wm. I. Lyon, Secretary, 
124 Washington Street, Waukegan, Ill. 

The Cooper Ornithological Club. 
Territory: Pacific Coast and Rocky Mountain States, British Co- 

lumbia and Alaska. 
Chairman of Committee, J. Eugene Law, Altadena, Calif. 
The Bird Banding Associations attempt, so far as may be possible, 

to supply information to those who may be interested to engage in 
this interesting game, and to furnish lectures to Audubon Societies, 
Nature Clubs or other organizations wishing to learn of this subject; 
and to furnish matter and illustrations for publication in magazines and 
newspapers. For this service apply to the Secretary of the Association 
which covers your region. 

The Bird Banding Associations are doing a vast work in awakening 
interest in the study and protection of birds, and should have the active 
moral and financial support of every person who is interested in birds, 
whether such person intends to do banding or not. Persons who cannot 
do banding, will find it interesting to become Active or Sustaining 
Members of an Association in order to keep in touch with this interesting 
sport, the sport which is also a Science. 

BIRD COLONIES OF THE GREAT LAKES 
Every reader of the Wilson Bulletin can find some way to help the 

Inland Bird Banding Association in its efforts to have the bird colonies 
of the Great Lakes systematically worked for banding during the 
coming year. If you know of sites that have been used in the past as 
breeding places that you think are likely to be used during the coming 
year, we will appreciate it very much if you would send us such in- 
formation. We hope in this way to have an authentic list ready by 
the nesting season of next year. In the meantime we wish to solicit 
volunteers who are willing to use their vacations in going to some of 
these colonies to place bands. We hope to have the Great Lakes 
covered more thoroughly through cooperation than if worked by in- 
dividuals. If you know of anybody who is willing to volunteer informa- 
tion or services, please notify W. I. Lyon, 124 Washington Street, 
Waukegan, Illinois. 


